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Friday, 17th September 2021 

 

COVID-19 Update - The Continuation of Internal Class Bubbles 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers 

Over the past two weeks, we have been closely monitoring the use of our internal bubbles at Sauncey 

Wood.  

In light of the 3 recent confirmed positive COVID-19 cases that we have had, we will continue to run classes 

and the school day in bubbles until at least October Half Term. We will continue to review our Risk 

Assessment weekly. 

All Extra-Curricular clubs and other events will run as they are planned.  The use of bubbles in school 

continues to help keep our children and staff team safe and reduces the chances of a COVID outbreak.   

Please continue to follow National guidance and please do let us know if we can be of any help or 

assistance. 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 
 
Mr Lloyd 
Headteacher 
 


